
State of Florida 

DATE: July 30,2002 
TO: Ansley Watson, Jr., Esquire 

Norman Horton, Jr., Esquire 
FROM: Marlene K. Stem, Office of the General Counsel 
RE: Meeting on August 8,2002, on Docket No. 020670-GU 

VIA FACSIMILE 

This notice confirms that there will be a meeting on August 8, 2002, to discuss and attempt to 
resolve the issues in Docket No. 020670-GU. The meeting will start at 9:30 in Room 262 of the 
office of the Florida Public Service Commission. The address of the Commission's office is: 

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida 

If you have any questions, please call me at (850) 413-4230, or Wayne Makin at (850) 413-6644. 


